

Information Access Team Shared Services Directorate

2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF Switchboard 020 7035 4848

E-mail: Info.Access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk Website: www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Mr Gary Burgess request-36917-59a19c81@whatdotheyknow.com

19 November 2010

Dear Mr Burgess

Freedom of Information request (our ref. 15968): Internal review

Thank you for your e-mail of 20th September 2010, in which you ask an internal review of our response to your Freedom of Information (FoI) request.

I would like to apologise for the delay in responding to your internal review request. Your review is currently in the process of being approved and a response will be sent to you by Friday 26 November.

If you have any questions about the handling of your information request, please do not hesitate to contact the Information Access Team.

I thank you for your patience in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Information Access Team